From: Olaf Minge

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Sound Level Variance - TC Jazz Festival
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2024 4:22:39 PM

I am writing to support the sound level variance request for the Twin Cities Jazz Festival at
Mears Park.

I live on the corner of Mears Park with window and rooftop patio facing the park and have no
concerns with the request. And, I know that many in the neighborhood are excited for the
continuation of this event.

The request, as submitted by Dayna Martinez - Executive Director, is very clear in its request.
And very reasonable.

Thanks for your work on city matters and for your consideration!

Olaf Minge
406 Wacouta St Unit 710
St Paul, MN 55101

olaf.minge(@gmail.com | 612-382-6518
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